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PUBLIC SAFETY NOTICE 
 

 

 

 

Due to the recent flood activity in the Sanpoil Valley TOSHA asks that 

any “NON-ESSENTIAL PERSONNEL” refrain from travelling north 

on State Route 21 past the Bridge Creek turn off.  This is for their safety 

and the safety of the workers in this area.  There will be added 

enforcement patrols in this area monitoring unnecessary vehicle traffic. 
 

ALSO, SANDBAGS are available to ALL COMMUNITY MEMBERS at 

the Keller Community Center starting April 12, 2016 at 3:00 PM.   


